
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

AUBURN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 
 
 
 Pursuant to RSA 32:5 I, the Auburn Budget Committee will hold a public hearing on 
the proposed 2019 Fiscal Year (January 1 through December 31, 2019) Auburn Town 
Budget and the proposed 2019-2020 Fiscal Year Auburn School District Budget on 
Thursday, January 10, 2019  at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall. 
 
 In the event of inclement weather necessitating the cancellation of the planned 
hearing, it will be re-scheduled to be held on Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. at 
the Auburn Town Hall.   
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